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I support rigid campaign finance regulations. I believe that all election campaigns, no 

matter if they are local, county, state or national, should last no longer than 6 weeks. I 

also firmly believe that all campaigns should be tax-funded, and that NO outside 

campaign donations should be allowed. To inform the public, all media notices and 

coverage should be provided as part of licensing regulations, at cost to the media 

itself... you know, the way it used to be. Election campaigns are necessarily 

corrupted by money: the fact that we now value candidates only insofar as they can 

raise campaign money is a outrage, and a clear indication that money and money 

alone talks to our government. Want to fix the way governing works? Eliminate the 

money from campaigns. 


